
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  February 12, 2025 

Subject: Earth Day Cleanup 2025 
 
Earth Day 2025 will take place on Tuesday, April 22. Councilmember Dircks has expressed 
interest in determining whether there is support for coordinating another City-wide cleanup event 
to mark the occasion. 
 
A tentative date for the event has been set for the Saturday, April 26 (the Saturday following Earth 
Day), and the Able Park Building has been reserved for this purpose. If there is interest from the 
Council, Councilmember Dircks will facilitate a discussion at Tuesday’s work session to outline 
roles and responsibilities for ensuring a successful event. 
 
Please be prepared to share your thoughts at the work session. If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 


